
Request for Information 

Request For Information
 LOW-EARTH ORBIT SATELLITE COMMUNICATION SERVICE 

Introduction: 

The State of Alaska, Office of Procurement and Property Management (OPPM) is requesting information from 
qualified vendors that can provide Satellite Delivered Broadband Services and Hardware as described 
below. 

Background Information: 

The purpose of this RFI is to identify vendors that can: 
• Provide satellite broadband internet connectivity utilizing low-earth orbit satellite constellations.
• Provide hardware, and technical support for services throughout all of Alaska’s landmass and its 

territorial waters.
• Provide less than 150ms latency, ability to deliver up to 50Mbps, and in addition to fixed mounted 

equipment, the hardware needs to have the ability to move service anywhere within Alaska and its 
maritime waters.

• Hardware, services, and mounting capabilities must allow deployment for land vehicle, marine 
vessels, fixed Point, and aviation vehicles.

Interested parties responding to this RFI must provide detailed description of the services they provide and 
how they meet the service requirements listed in this RFI. Please include a description of the business, 
including contact information such as: name of the company, point of contact name(s), physical and mailing 
addresses, phone number, and email address.  

Important Notice 
The State of Alaska does not intend to award a contract from this RFI, nor will it be financially responsible for 
any costs associated with the preparation of any response for the requested information. This RFI is issued 
for the sole purpose of obtaining information as described in this notice. However, the information obtained 
from this request may be used to prepare a solicitation in the future. 

Response Information: 
Interested parties must submit an emailed response by Friday, March 24, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. ADT directed 
to the Procurement Officer, Jennifer Krick. Responses may be sent by E-mail to the addresses listed below. 
All questions must be directed to the Procurement Officer in writing via email. 

State of Alaska 
Department of Administration 

Division of: 
 Office of Procurement and Property Management 

Date Issued: March 14, 2023 
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Procurement Officer contact information: 

Department of Administration  
Office of Procurement & Property Management 
Attention: Jennifer Krick 
Contracting Officer III 
Department of Administration 
Phone: (907) 465-5680 
Email: doa.oit.procurement@alaska.gov

Please note the State does not accept responsibility for failed e-mailed response deliveries. It is the 
responsibility of the interested party to follow up with the individual listed above to ensure your response 
was received prior to the deadline specified above. 

mailto:jennifer.krick@alaska.gov



